
 
 

 

 

 

Duro Felguera, S.A., in fulfilment of what is set forth in clause 227 of the Amended Securities 

Market Law, hereby announces the following 

 

SIGNIFICANT INFORMATION 

 

 

Duro Felguera might request the benefits of support measures for strategic companies            

 

The Board of Directors of Duro Felguera is looking into the possibility of requesting the special 

support measures for strategic companies that the government has set up. 

 

The Board, together with the company’s advisors, is analysing the diverse alternatives and holding 

conversations with all the parties involved. 

 

The company does not plan on sending any further notifications until the evaluation process has 

been completed, and any possible application made.  

 

 

Gijón, 16 July 2020 


